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January 31, 2018 

 
To: All Grand Lodge Officers, Permanent Members and District Deputy Grand Masters 
 
RE: Annual New England Brotherhood Night – March 24, 2018 – Concord, New Hampshire 

 
Dear Brother: 
 
Enclosed is information regarding the 2018 Annual New England Brotherhood Night. This event was the 
creation of our late Brother M.W. J. Philip Berquist as an idea to bring closer relations with all the Brethren of 
New England. Traditionally it moves from State to State. This year it will be held in New Hampshire at the 
Bektash Shrine Center, 189 Pembroke Rd., Concord, NH 03301.  It would be nice to have a large contingent 
from Massachusetts present to honor the memory of Brother Berquist. (You do not have to be a Grand Lodge 
Officer, Permanent Member, or District Deputy Grand Master; all brothers are invited to attend that 
make a reservation.) 
 
A no-host social hour will be available from 5:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. with dinner immediately following.  The 
keynote speaker, courtesy of the Grand Lodge of Massachusetts, will begin at 7:00 p.m. The cost for dinner is 
$25.00 per person. Attire is suit and tie. Overnight accommodation options are provided on the attached hotel 
list. 
 
Registration can be made by completing the attached form. Please make check payable to the Grand Lodge of 
Massachusetts and mail reservation to the Grand Lodge of Massachusetts, 186 Tremont Street, Boston, MA 
02111 Attn: Office of the Grand Secretary no later than March 9, 2018.   
 
New England Brotherhood Night is not limited to the Brothers listed above. Kindly invite any Masonic Brother 
who might be interested in attending this event. Please note this program is for Brothers only.  
 
Thank you. 
  
Cordially and Fraternally, 
 
 
 
Robert V. Jolly, Jr. 
Business Manager 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

You are cordially invited 
 

To attend the annual 
 

New England Brotherhood Night 
 

Hosted by the Grand Lodge of New Hampshire 
 
 
 
 

Saturday, March 24, 2018 
 
 
 

Bektash Shrine Center 

189 Pembroke Rd., Concord, NH 03301 
 
 
 

5:30–6:30 pm no-host social hour 

6:30 pm Dinner 

Catered by Hart’s Turkey Farm for $25.00 

7:00 pm Program 

Courtesy of the Grand Lodge of Massachusetts 
 
 

 

Attire is suit and tie 
 

Please complete the attached reservation form 
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REGISTRATION FORM NEW ENGLAND BROTHERHOOD NIGHT 

GRAND LODGE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE 

Saturday, March 24, 2018 
 

 
Name and Title held of Brothers who will be attending (please print):  

 

 

______________________________________________________________________________  

 

______________________________________________________________________________  

 

______________________________________________________________________________  

 

______________________________________________________________________________  

 

______________________________________________________________________________  

 

______________________________________________________________________________  

 

______________________________________________________________________________  

 

______________________________________________________________________________  

 

______________________________________________________________________________  

 

______________________________________________________________________________  

 

 

No. of Reservations_______@ $25.00 each, Payment enclosed $____________________  

Please make check payable to the Grand Lodge of Massachusetts and mail reservation to the 

Grand Lodge of Massachusetts, 186 Tremont Street, Boston, MA 02111 Attn: Office of the 

Grand Secretary no later than March 9, 2018. 

mailto:rjolly@massfreemasonry.org


THE GRAND LODGE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE 
FREE AND ACCEPTED MASONS 

 

THOMAS S. LOWE 
GRAND SECRETARY 

 
30 Mont Vernon Street 

PO Box 486 
Milford, NH 03055-0486 

Telephone:  603-554-1723 
Fax:  603-554-1725 

grandsec@nhgrandlodge.org 
 

 
NE Brotherhood Night accommodations options in Concord, NH 

 
Comfort Inn 

71 Hall Street 
Concord, NH 

1-603-226-4100 
 

Best Western Inn & Suites-Concord 
97 Hall Street 
Concord, NH 

1-855-559-4683 
 

Residence Inn-Concord 
91 Hall Street 
Concord, NH  

1-844-631-0595 
 

Courtyard by Marriott 
70 Constitution Ave 

Concord, NH 
1-844-631-0595 

 
Holiday Inn-Concord Downtown 

172 N Main Street 
Concord, NH 

1-877-859-5095 
 

Fairfield Inn-Concord 
4 Gulf Street 
Concord, NH  

1-844-631-0595 
 

 
Please note that there is no special rate offered. 


	NE Brotherhood night 2018
	GLNH_-_NE_Brotherhood_Night_Flyer 2018
	New England Brotherhood Night Registration Form 2018
	GLNH_-_NE_Brotherhood_Night_Hotel_Options 2018



